
NCHA Leadership Change
The National Cutting Horse Association announces that, effective 
immediately, Jim Bret Campbell is no longer serving as the Executive 
Director of the NCHA. The Association has decided to move in a 
different direction, and both parties have agreed that this transition is 
in the best interest of all involved.
The NCHA thanks Jim Bret Campbell for his service and wishes him the 
best of luck in the future.
The NCHA will immediately begin its search for a new Executive 
Director. NCHA President Chuck Smith will serve as interim Executive 
Director until a new Executive Director is identified to take the 
Association into the future.

--NCHA Executive Committee


